
    CERT Monthly Meeting: 
Wildfire  

Lamorinda CERT is 
excited to welcome guest speaker 
Moraga-Orinda Fire District Chief 
David Winnacker who will be sharing 
important information about wildfire 
during our monthly meeting on May 
13th at 7:00 pm. Living in a beautiful, 
but wildfire susceptible area, residents 
will get the latest information on 
wildfire mitigation efforts by the 
District and what they as residents can 
do to be best prepared. This will prove 
to be a lively, information-packed meeting and residents are 
encouraged to attend. Anyone interested can join our 
monthly Zoom meeting on May 13th by contacting the CERT 
registrar at registrar@lamorindacert.org to receive the 
meeting link.  
 

 

 


